
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

APRIL 19, 2022                                                                                                        VOL 9 ISSUE 4 

Compliance Bulletin 
 

Correction to Previous Compliance 
Bulletin Vol. 8 Issue 8: eDMR – False 
Significant Noncompliance Violations 

 
 
 
 

 

 

The purpose of this bulletin is to clarify/correct the 

instructions given in previously issued Compliance 

Bulletin Vol 8 Issue 8 dated December 14, 2021. 
 

 

Updated Instructions: 

 

It is still necessary to take the sample in the required time period as stated 

(Quarterly, Semi-Annual, Annual, Seasonal). Until further notice, PLEASE REPORT 

ALL SAMPLES, REGARDLESS OF THEIR SAMPLING FREQUENCY, IN THE 

ACTUAL MONTH THE SAMPLE WAS TAKEN AS LONG AS IT IS IN THE 

REQUIRED TIME PERIOD. 

 

Unfortunately, current programming will not allow reporting samples outside of the 

actual month the sample was collected without producing validation errors. This is 

being addressed and further guidance will be sent out once corrected. 
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